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Currently, unpaid parental leave is available to birth and 

adoptive parents and also to anyone who has, or 

expects to have, parental responsibility for a child and 

has been continuously employed for not less than one 

year at the time the leave is to be taken.  

The right applies in respect of each child: an employee 

with one qualifying child may normally take 18 weeks' 

leave, an employee with two children would be entitled 

to 36 weeks' leave in total. 

From April 2015 new mothers and their partners, who 

are eligible, will be able to share up to 52 weeks of 

leave in total, between them, either in alternating 

blocks or taken together (subject to final Parliamentary 

approval). The right will apply to agency workers as well 

as employees. 

Changes to the law on parental 

leave, effective from April next year 
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Services for individuals: 

• Residential Property 

• Wills & Probate 

• Contentious Probate 

• Tax & Estate Planning  

• Family, Matrimonial 

• Mediation 

• Employment 

• Accident & Personal  

Injury Claims 

• Litigation & Dispute 

Resolution 

• Agricultural Law 

• Town & Country     

Planning Law 

• Elderly Client Services 

 

Services for businesses: 

• Company &  Commer-

cial Services 

• Commercial Property 

• Civil Litigation 

• Employment Law 

• Debt Collection 

 

Financial Services 

Email    law@warekay.co.uk 

Web   www.warekay.co.uk 
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Ware & Kay 

good on paper, even better in person 

Contact us 

For further advice on your employment issues contact Gill 

Wilkinson on 01904 716050 (gillian.wilkinson@warekay.co.uk) 

Employees expecting babies on or after 5 April 2015 

will qualify, so employers can expect enquiries on 

Shared Parental Leave from Autumn 2014 onwards. 


